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May 12, 2016 

To:    All Municipalities in Ontario 
 

As we are all aware, Fort McMurray in northern Alberta is starting its recovery from the 
destruction left by the wildfires that destroyed homes and businesses last week. More 
than 88,000 people had to leave their homes in and around Fort McMurray.  Many have 
lost everything in the fire, and many don’t know whether they have a home to go back 
to.  

The Township of Killaloe, Hagarty and Richards has made a $200 donation to the Red 
Cross Alberta Fire Appeal, and challenges all municipalities in Ontario to help the 
residents of Fort McMurray by matching or bettering this donation.  The federal 
government and the Alberta government will match individual donations made to the 
Canadian Red Cross to help those affected by the fire, so your contribution will make a 
tremendous difference.   

Sincerely 

 

Lorna Hudder, CMO, Dipl.M.M. 

CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 
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